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	Navistar Defense, LLC

2701 NAVISTAR DRIVE

LISLE, IL 60532-3637

	



23FEB2018

Subject: Requested Reporting of QMS Deficiencies and Leadership Changes
Dear Supplier,

Beginning February 26, 2018, you are requested to immediately notify your Navistar / Navistar Defense Purchasing Supply Manager and assigned Integrated Supplier Quality SQE in written form if any of the following events occur that may affect Navistar Product:

· Major deficiencies are identified internally in your Quality Management System.
· Major deficiencies are identified by a 3rd party registrar in your Quality Management System.

· Customers (outside of Navistar) identify deficiencies in your Quality Management System. 

· Major changes are made to your organization or leadership team.
An e-mail will be considered as an acceptable form of communication.  Please note that this request applies to all Quality Management Systems including ISO9001, AS9100 or any other QMS standard under which you may be operating.
Thank you,
Frank Williams
Navistar Defense Quality
